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Survey Work on Route 132 
 
(Kahnawake – 23, Seskehkó:wa/September 2020) 
 

The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) has been informed 
by the Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges Incorporated 
(JCCBI) that Survey Work will be conducted on Thursday, 
September 24th & Friday, September 25th and again on 
September 28th & 29th, from 7am to 7pm. 
 
JCCBI and its contractor will be conducting a land and 
photographic survey of the so-called “greenspace” on R-132 
west, for the proposed JCCBI & MCK Memorial Pathway 
Project. 
 
This work will not impact traffic. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or 
work progression and that it does not take part in the 
scheduling or cancellation of such works. 
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